KACT

Dec. 16, 1957

M.W. Nittler
2818 S. Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr., Nittler:

This will werify your reception of KACT, Dec. 7, 1957
during our frequency check from 12:45-1 AM.

This is a new chekk time for us..first Saturday of each
month at that time period, and we have received several
letters reporting reception in Tennessee, Ohio and
Illinois.

We are familiar with Englewooed..my family lived in Greeley
a few years back. Glad you tuned us in.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

ok

seph E. Young-Owner-Ch. Eng.




